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May 8, 2025 

 

 

2025 Grand Piano Fundraising Campaign 

“Make a Joyful Noise Unto the Lord.” (Psalm 100) 

Dear Members and Friends of Northwood, 

As I shared a few months ago now, our sanctuary grand piano, after 32 years of exten-
sive use, is worn out and needs to be replaced. In the past two months, we have searched 
diligently for a gently used grand piano to meet our needs but alas our search has not 
been successful. We now need your help in purchasing a new grand piano to ensure that 
we can continue to provide inspiring and uplifting music at Northwood for generations 
to come. And as many of you know, we have sincerely touched and even transformed 
the lives of so many of our children and youth in the past through our music ministry. 
 

The new piano we hope to purchase through our fundraising campaign will be one that 
will hold a special place in our hearts and play a vital role in our worship services, con-
certs and special events. Its melodies will lift our voices in praise to God and continue to 
lift our spirits. We have a great tradition of worship and music here that we hope to con-
tinue to strengthen for many years to come as we seek to reach out to others. 
 

We will need your help to raise $50,000 in order to be able to purchase a quality grand 
piano. Your generous donation, whether big or small, will go directly toward making 
this dream a reality. Your one-time gift or five-month pledge, given over the summer 
until October of this year, can be adjusted at any point by contacting the church office 
and speaking to Mark Fettke, Northwood’s Bookkeeper. You can also make your dona-
tion online on our church website or send a check payable to Northwood Presbyterian 
indicating “For Piano Campaign”. An envelope to return your financial commitment is 
enclosed with this letter. 
 

We are grateful for your support and prayers as we strive to glorify God through our mu-
sic ministry for generations to come.   

 

 

Together, Let Us Make a Joyful Noise Unto the Lord! 
 

 

Chris Curvin, Pastor 


